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This does nothing to address a mental health crisis and everything to do with 

criminalizing the law-abiding. Your end run around Measure 114 does not make it 

any more constitutional, nor does criminalizing purchasers of legal products. You are 

still blind to the traditionally victimized demographics who more and more are 

becoming legal gun owners in the interest of self-protection. This whole back door 

charade is an insult to the people of Oregon, including the very people who put you in 

your seats. 


